
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 2, 2023 4:31 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 3:32 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: lmcoxl@rocketmail.com <lmcoxl@rocketmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11:56 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase Request 

To FPSC-

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00832-2023 

I would like to voice my objection to the proposed rate increase for FPL in northwest Florida. Electric service rates 

increased dramatically when FPL took over Gulf Power last year and many residents have had difficulty paying their bills. 
To have an additional increase as proposed will make the burden even greater for NW FL residents. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lincoln Cox 
45 Lakeshore Dr 

Shalimar, FL 32579 
850-585-4988 
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